
 

Monday, 9 November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Your child has been invited to attend the 2020 Year 6 Farewell which will be held on Tuesday, 15 December 

at Schofields Public School. 

 

Drop-Off: Students are to be dropped off between 5:30pm and 6:00pm at Gate 5, ready for a 6:00pm start.  

 

Pick-Up: Students are to be picked up from the school Gate 5 at 9:00pm.  

 

Unfortunately, current COVID-19 guideline do not allow for parents to be onsite for the Farewell. We 

kindly ask that you drop off and pick up your child at the school Gate 5, maintaining social distancing.  

 

Please fill in the permission slip below and outline any dietary requirements your child may have.  

Please contact Miss Pipikios or Miss Moodley on (02) 9627 1534 if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Pipikios and Miss Moodley 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 

Year 6 Farewell – 2020 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE ASAP 

 

 

Name of Student: _____________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

 

        I give permission   

I       I do not give permission  

 

For my child to attend the Year 6 Farewell at Schofields Public School on Tuesday, 15 December 2020.  

 

Name of Parent/Caregiver: ______________________ Signature of Parent/Caregiver:______________  

 

Dietary requirements: _________________________________________________________________ 


